
 

MARSHFIELD PARISH COUNCIL                  TUESDAY 25 APRIL 2017 

 

Marshfield Parish Council held a meeting on Tuesday 25 April 2017 in the Pavilion at 7.30 p.m. 

     

Cllrs present: Cllr T Albon-Crouch  Cllr R Veitch  Cllr T Durnell  Cllr N Sweet 

Cllr A Christie   Cllr G LeMasonry Cllr P Munro-Davies Cllr S Flint 

+ 7 members of the public  

  

Apologies: Cllr H Finnegan   

Confirmation of previous minutes 

 Proposed by Cllr Munro-Davies, seconded by Cllr LeMasonry, carried unanimously 

 

Items from the public  

Nothing to report 

 

Matters arising 

a) Highway Matters – Nothing to report. 

  

b) Marshfield Outdoor Recreation Association-Nothing to report. 

   

c)  Local Housing Requirement- Nothing to report. 

 

Planning  
     

Planning applications- The Main Barn Lower Shire Hill Farm- Application to retain works carried out to 

alter 2 windows in north-west facing elevation. (PK17/1532/LB) 

 No objection proposed by Cllr Sweet, seconded by Cllr Christie, carried 

unanimously.  

Planning approved     - Old Vicarage, Market Place- Work to fell 1 Sycamore Tree. (PK17/1211/TCA) 

  

Correspondence 

NALC newsletter dated 7th April. 

 

Finance 

After the following transactions, balances are: C.A. £340.21 D.A. £66,472.43 D.A. (14 day) £2,604.69  

 NatWest- £13,312.00.   

            Viking Direct       Debit Card   £130.84 Stationery  

             BT                       DD   £45.60  Broadband & Phone 

             British Gas   £384.89 Gas @Pavilion 

             Alan Price   £730.00 Grave Preparation 

             Diane Malley   £81.00  Payroll Administration 

             Onia Creative   £140.00 Additional work computer &website 

             M J Church Plant Ltd   £14.40  Recycling Bins Pavilion 

  

 

Cheque schedule proposed by Cllr Christie, seconded by Cllr Munro-Davies, carried unanimously. 

 

District Councillor Feedback 

 Nothing to report 

 

PCC Request for Grant 

The Marshfield Church Council has unexpectedly had to purchase a new lawn mower to keep the 

churchyard in good order and have asked if the Parish Council can give any financial help. Following 

discussions Cllr Sweet proposed a £250 grant, seconded by Cllr Christie, carried unanimously. 

 

 



 

Matters for Discussion 

 Thanks went to Elli Ratcliffe and the W. I. for organising the very successful Litter pick up with over 20 

bags of rubbish collected together with other items identified as fly tipping. 

 A car for sale had been parked on the corner of George Lane and the A420 and this caused obstructed  

 views when trying to exit George Lane. Cllr Sweet phoned the number left on the car and it was quickly 

moved. 

 

Date of Next Meeting –Tuesday 9 May 2017 in The Tolzey Hall following the Annual Parish Council Meeting 

Meeting closed at 7.45pm 


